
KOGA HOSPITAL 21 15th April 2024

Admission Procedure:

General Ward：As a general rule, please use the conversation rooms located in each ward.

HCU・ Palliative Care Ward： Please inquire with the staff on the ward for specific

visitation guidelines.

Notice of Changes to Visitation Restrictions

K O G A H O S P I T A L 2 1

Infection Control Committee

Effective Monday, April 15, 2024, Koga Hospital 21 will lift the visitor restrictions previously

implemented to prevent the spread of the novel coronavirus. Under the new guidelines, we are

pleased to welcome visitors back to our facilities.

● Please assist us in maintaining a safe environment by wearing a surgical mask and

using hand sanitizer during your visit.

● Visitors are encouraged to use either the conversation room or a private room.

※For those with mobility issues, visits can be conducted in the patient’s room and are

limited to approximately 15 minutes.

● If you are exhibiting symptoms such as fever or cold-like symptoms, we ask that you

postpone your visit to protect the health of our patients and staff.

● As a general safety measure, we request that children below middle school age not

visit at this time to ensure their safety and that of our patients.

Visiting Hours:

Guidelines for Visitors

Special Note: Depending on the status of COVID-19 infections, we may need to reconsider
visitation restrictions to ensure the safety of all.
Thank you for your patience and support as we continue to prioritize the health and safety
of our community.

General Ward 1：30 PM～7：30 PM

HCU 12：00 PM～12：30 PM／6：00 PM～6：30 PM


